
A Call to Action

We need your help to raise $30,000 to access critical government grants for our Robinia Commons Affordable Housing Project in Portland!
Our nonprofit Community Land Trust has been working tirelessly to create 16 units of affordable homes on the site of 21 Randall Street in Portland. However, we face a major roadblock in accessing government grants that are essential for this project to move forward.
To secure title/ownership of the land, we need to complete various tasks, including site plan approval from the Portland Planning Board and City Council, a survey of the property, and environmental permits. Unfortunately, without ownership of the land, we cannot access the government grants we have been awarded, including a $75,000 predevelopment loan from Coastal Enterprise Inc (CEI), and a $500,000 Cumberland County ARPA Grant.
We urgently need your contribution to raise the $30,000 required to complete these tasks and secure ownership of the land. Your donation can make a significant difference in the lives of those who are struggling to find affordable homes.
Please visit our GPCLT website "Make a Donation" tab at https://www.gpclt.org/donation or mail a check to Greater Portland Community Land Trust, PO Box 8223, Portland, ME 04104.
Time is of the essence. We must overcome the obstacles standing in the way of providing much-needed affordable housing for our community. Thank you for your support. 






